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New Ownership of Clocktower Dental Practice    SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

Dear Valued Patient,  

We hope this letter finds you in good health. We are writing to share some exciting news regarding 
the future of Clocktower Dental Practice. 

After many years of dedicated service, Dr Sudhir Thakerar and Mrs Varsha Thakerar, who have been 
the heart of this practice, will be retiring. Dr Thakerar has built a reputation for delivering exceptional 
dental care. It is with great honour and enthusiasm that we, Dr Jorban Dhaliwal and Dr Shiv Patel will 
be taking over the care and management of Clocktower Dental Practice. Both of us are deeply 
committed to upholding the high standards of care that Dr.Thakerar and his team have provided for 
so many years. 

As experienced dental professionals, we recognise how important trust and comfort are in choosing 
your dental care provider. Our foremost goal is to continue the tradition of excellent service and 
personalised care that you have come to expect. We greatly value your loyalty to the practice, and 
we are excited to build on the solid foundation that has been established. 

While we take this step forward, we want to assure you that you will still see the familiar faces of the 
team you know and trust. We are excited to introduce new services and technologies in the future, 
but our priority remains your dental health and overall well-being. 

We truly look forward to meeting each of you personally in the coming months and to continuing to 
serve this wonderful community. If you have any questions or concerns during this transition, please 
do not hesitate to reach out to us or the team at any time. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. We can’t wait to welcome you into this new chapter 
at Clocktower Dental Practice. 

 

Warm regards, 

Dr.Jorban Dhaliwal &Dr. Shiv Patel 

The Clocktower Dental Practice 


